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Lou Mansolillo

From: robby Grafals <robbygrafals@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 5:49 PM
To: House Corporations Committee

Hello I'm a second year electrical apprentice. I have come to hear that  H-7015 bill .  First and foremost having untrained 
and inexperienced people do electrical work is quite dangerous. I am in support of the bill. This affects my lively hood. I 
am a home owner, husband and father of three. I feel that if this bill should be drafted unamended. If not it will 
negatively impact my family and myself.  


